
 

 

 

 

 

The 18th CAPA Annual Business Meeting and Scientific Symposium 

Feb 29th, 2020 at the JW Marriott Los Angeles, Los Angeles, CA 

 

Dear CAPA members, friends and supporters: 

 

The Chinese American Pathologists Association (CAPA) is pleased to announce 

that the 18th CAPA Annual Business Meeting and Scientific Symposium will be held 

on Saturday afternoon, Feb 29th, 2020 at the JW Marriott Los Angeles Hotel, 

Diamond Ballroom (1, 2 and 3).  

 

We welcome scientific exhibitions and sponsorships. If you would like any further 

information, please feel free to contact CAPA President Dr. Huan-You Wang at 

huw003@health.ucsd.edu or CAPA Treasurer Dr. Huihong Xu at huxu@bu.edu. 

 

Please mark your calendar for the exciting and informative meeting, and we look 

forward to seeing you.  
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